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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

The Secretary, PARIS.
LONDON .
4th March, 1948.

Dear Sir, ﬂ?fl

I duly recelved your letter of the 28th January
regarding the case of the sister vessels "LA HAQUR" and "IA HEV
M‘___:‘:l‘
: I beg to Inform you thagt the matter received mma
immediate attentlon; but as it seems somewhat confusing up to
the present, I shall not be able to give you a definite reply
before next week that 1s after a further enq@%yf“ e to make
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